
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

Second International Conference on Sustainability Science 
ICSS 2010 

Rome, June 23-25, 2010 
 

Invitation to Join the Advisory Board 
 

Dear Dr. Sachs 
 
We are very pleased to inform you that the second International Conference on Sustainability Science 
(ICSS 2010) will be held at the Sapienza University of Rome from 23rd to 25th of June 2010.  
We are delighted to extend our invitation to you and would highly appreciate if you would become one 
of the members of the Advisory Board of the Conference 
 
The goal of the ICSS 2010 Conference is to provide an international and interdisciplinary forum for a 
deeper understanding of the theoretical and methodological pillars of Sustainability Science and to 
discuss how to design a framework for integrating and structuring knowledge on Sustainability Science. 
For more details, please kindly take a look at the tentative program for the ICSS 2010 that we send 
along with this invitation. 
 
The main function and responsibility for the ICSS2 2010 Advisory Board members include: 
 

• To provide scientific support and ideas 

• To promote the event 

• To advise the Steering Committee on specific issues 
 
If you would accept our invitation, please send your affirmative reply to the ICSS 2010 Secretariat 
(scientific@icss2010.net) by February 7th, 2010.  
 
We truly hope you will accept our invitation and look forward  to your response. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 

Francesca Farioli, PhD 
ICSS 2010 Secretariat Coordinator 
CIRPS - Interuniversity Research Centre for Sustainable Development 
Sapienza Università di Roma  

Contact 
ICSS 2010 Secretariat  
E-mail: scientific@icss2010.net    Phone: +39.06.44585 310 


